
 

 
Change of Registered Office 

 
Change of registered office and principal place of business 

 
  

Melbourne, Australia, and Princeton, N.J., 4 July 2025 -- Opthea Limited (ASX/NASDAQ: OPT, 
“Opthea”, the “Company”), today provided a corporate update to advise that in accordance with 
ASX Listing Rule 3.14, effective from today, the Company's Registered Office, Principal Place of 
Business and postal address will change from Suite 0403, Level 4, 650 Chapel Street, South 
Yarra, Victoria 3141, Australia to C/- Prime Company Compliance, Level 9, 505 Little Collins 
Street, Melbourne, VIC 3000. 
 
 
The Company's website, office numbers and email addresses will remain the same.  
 
 Authorized for release to ASX by the Company Secretary. 
 
Investors Inquiries  
Email: info@opthea.com Web: www.opthea.com    
Source: Opthea Limited 
 
 


